
September 15, 2022 
 
 
New Mexico Recycling Coalition 
Nominations Committee 
 
 
 
Reference:  Nomination of Matt Kingsley to the NMRC Board 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
I am pleased to recommend Matt Kingsley as a candidate for nomination to the Board of Directors of the New 
Mexico Recycling Coalition.  I have known Mr. Kingsley professionally for over four years, as a colleague 
providing solid waste and recycling operational solutions for New Mexico governmental and private entities.   
 
He has been actively engaged in the registration of transfer stations that include recycling facilities in New 
Mexico.  He has a passion for recycling and has operational and technical knowledge of solid waste and recycling 
from his years of experience running similar facilities for a major waste firm, actual operational experiences 
running large MRF’s that would add a good perspective to the board. 
 
Thank you for the consideration of his nomination. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Charles W. Fiedler, P.E. 
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